
From : Luke Boyden [mailto:Iukeisat@hotmail.comJ
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 10:09 AM
To: PUC:; PUC - ExecutiveDirector
Cc: Kreis, Donald
Subject: DG 17-198 Liberty Utilities Granite Bridge Project

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

19 March 2018

RE: DG 17-198 Liberty Utilities Granite Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland,

This is a request for information pursuantto Puc 104 and Puc 201.07. Please file this letter as a public
comment.

As a new resident to NH I have been delighted by the local awareness of energy issues.
I was concerned to find out that a new pipeline project is being developed which will
only hinder the reduction of greenhouse gas emissions, and provide significant risk and
burden to the rate-payer. I was further concerned to find out that due to the redacted
documents presented, the public have not been able to fully scrutinize the proposal.

I request unredacted copies of all documents which Liberty Utilities submitted in support of its Granite Bridge
petition, as identified in its motion for protective order. For the reasons explained in the opposition to that
motion, filed by the Office of Consumer Advocate, I ask that the motion for protective order be denied and
unredacted copies be made public immediately.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Luke Boyden

49 Elm St.
Lebanon
NH

cc: D. Maurice Kreis, Consumer Advocate donald.kreisoca.nh.gov


